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Friday 8th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next Friday is Children In Need Day and St. Peter’s will be fundraising to support the charity 

by inviting children to come into school in dress-up clothes instead of their uniform. 

With the theme being ‘Challenge themselves’, we encourage children to dress as a superhero, 
in fancy dress, spotty clothes or even in clothes that are yellow. 

The Charity Reps have planned some games and activities for the afternoon which children 

will be able to have a go at for a small donation. If you would like to send your child to school 
with a few extra pennies to spend on the activities, then it would be appreciated. 

There will be buckets on the gate in the morning to collect donations for coming to school in 
non-uniform, suggested minimum amount of a £1 or contributions can be paid through 

ParentPay: 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=16660 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

School Office 

St. Peter’s CE Primary School 

Henfield 
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